
 

If you have any questions about our featured Pet(s), or would like to have your Pet introduced in the next newsletter, receive information 

on upcoming Pet Committee meetings, events, Pet related issues, or if you would like to submit your ideas, complaints, Pet pictures, or 

Pet Registration electronically, please email us at pelicanpointpetcommittee@gmail.com 

 

 

THE PET COMMITTEE 

WELCOMES ALL! 

Pet Owners, Non-Pet 

Owners, Owners, and 

Renters. 

Our 

Mission 
The Mission of the 

Pelican Point Pet 

Committee is to keep 

Pelican Point a Pet 

Friendly community, not 

only for Pet Owners but 

for Non-Pet Owners as 

well. 

*********** 

All Pets residing at 

Pelican Point must be 

registered with the 

Association.  Registration 

forms are available in the 

Clubhouse, online at 

Reconcilable Differences 

or by emailing the Pet 

Committee.   

 

Nov./Dec. 

2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The reason a dog has so 

many friends is that he 

wags his tail instead of his 

tongue. 

Introducing… 

Sam 

FUNNY 

PET 

PHOTO 

CONTEST 
 

See Reverse for  

Details 

 

Sam is a 2 year old Lhasa Apso who 

lives with his humans, Duane & 

Margaret Todd, in Unit 107C.  As 

smart as he is adorable, Sam knows 

all of his toys by name, loves going 

to the dog park and meeting up with 

his best friend Benji, but dislikes the 

Pelican Point Golf Cart (when it’s on 

the move that is), and back talks his 

humans when scolded.  All-in-all, 

Sam is a friendly pup and loves 

everyone! 

Did you know?  The Lhasa comes from Tibet, and he takes his name from the holy city of Lhasa. For 

thousands of years, the Lhasa was bred exclusively by nobility and monks in monasteries to act an 

inside guard and protector. He's known in his homeland as Abso Seng Kye, which translates as "Bark 

Lion Sentinel Dog." 

 

We are excited to report that Mango is 

recovering very well!!  He has been receiving 

daily home physical therapy 2.5 months post-

Hip Dysplasia surgery as well as daily long 

walks around Pelican Point by Janet and Glen, 

and we now see him walking more steadily on 

all 4 paws! We are thrilled his progress is 

going so well and now he’s ready to wear his 

Jersey for Football Season!!! The Vet, Dr. 

“G.” who performed the surgery is located in 

Jacksonville at Baymeadows Animal Hospital. 

He is an amazing Veterinarian and cares 

deeply for all his patients! We believe all the 

TLC and well wishes he is receiving from 

family, friends & neighbors has helped speed 

up his recovery!!! Thank you everyone!!! 

 

update… Mango 

The holidays are a festive time for us and our pets. However, due to 

ongoing activities and constant distractions, we can easily overlook 

potential dangers to our four-legged family members.  Take 

preventive measures to protect your pets this holiday season. Holiday 

Ornaments Bright and colorful tree ornaments can attract your pet’s 

curiosity. Place glass, aluminum and paper ornaments higher up on 

the tree. Pets can chew and swallow these fragile objects and not only 

can broken pieces form sharp edges lacerate your pet’s mouth, throat 

and intestines, they could also create a choking hazard. 

 

Happy Holidays!!! 
Daisy & Kloe leave 
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